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TERRAMAR  Kerry Siekmann  Siekmann1@att.net 

January 2, 2015   

Via E Filing 

January 2, 2015 

Amended Carlsbad Energy Center Project (07-AFC-06C)  

Karen Douglas, Commissioner and Presiding Member, Andrew McAllister, 

Commissioner and Associate Member California Energy Commission 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512   

TERRAMAR STATUS REPORT 4- January 2, 2015 

Terramar wishes everyone a Happy New Year! 

As we all know, the Preliminary Determination of Compliance (PDOC) was docketed on 

December 12, 2014.  It was docketed more than a month after it was scheduled.  Three days later 

staff filed the Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA).  Due to the overwhelming amount of 

information presented at once, Terramar made a motion to delay the PSA Workshop to February 

2015.  Other interveners followed suit in supporting this motion for delay. Terramar is surprised 

that the Applicant opposes this request.  Terramar has observed the Applicant asking for more 

time to submit materials requested by staff.  Terramar hopes that the Commission supports our 

motion.  

Terramar still looks forward to hearing from the California Coastal Commission regarding 

whether the Amended CECP, as well as the CECP, is coastally dependent now that there is no 

need for coastal water.  Terramar requests the right to make data requests when this information 

becomes available.   

Respectfully submitted by, 

Kerry Siekmann, Terramar 
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